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Manager’s Message

We are going to do a monthly news brief.  It will be just a short
newsletter about upcoming events, reminders, etc.  The news

brief will be emailed to all homeowners and we’ll also have
copies in the office.  If you’d like a copy mailed, call the office

and we’ll send one out to you.

With summer coming to an end, please remember fall is
coming and culverts need to be checked and cleaned.  We

have had a lot of rain and some culverts have caused issues on
neighboring properties, as well as the roads.

We sent an email out to all residents regarding the water shut
off being marked.  If you need assistance, we will help.

Maintenance was marking them with blue driveway markers
but some residents took them out.  They need to be left alone

once they’re placed.

We had a very successful Tricky Tray this year.  Many thanks
to the businesses and people that donated.  (Please see the list
on the following page.)  A big thank you to the volunteers that

helped with this event.

Thank you,

Ann Marie Miller
Property Manager





9/16- Yard Sale 9-3 (sign up at the office)

9/29- Craft with Melissa 2 pm at the Marina (sign up
at the office; cost $25)

10/7-Spaghetti Dinner & Murder Mystery 6 pm at the
Marina (tickets $8 in advance, $9 at the door)

10/8-Candy Bingo 7 pm at the Marina

10/14-Bingo 7 pm at the Marina

10/28-Music Trivia 7 pm at the Marina



Some members of the
Tafton FD joined us for

our membership
meeting where the

Escape POA presented
them with a donation

towards their new
rescue boat. 


